
JOHNSON CREEK SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Curriculum Committee Meeting 

Wednesday, January 11, 2017 
Elementary Principal’s Office 

7:15 a.m. 
 

Chair Richard Wrensch called the meeting to order. 

 

Members Present were:  Kellie Loeb, Mark Siewert, Richard Wrensch, Superintendent Michael 

Garvey, Elementary Principal Kristine Blakeley, MS/HS Principal Neil O’Connell, and Director 

of Teaching & Learning Lisa Krohn 

 

Also Present: Interventionist Melissa Christian, Elementary Art Teacher Kayla Potts, Students:  

Macallister Hayes, Violet Sweger, and Tianah Harrold 

 

Dr. Garvey verified that the meeting was properly posted pursuant to § 19.84(1) Wis. Statutes. 

 

Motion by Loeb/Siewert to adopt the agenda as posted with moving item 6 ahead of item 5 to 

allow for student presenters to set up.  Motion Carried. 

 

Mr. O’Connell shared the exam schedule and thanked Mrs. Blakeley for helping to modify the 

MAPE schedule to accommodate changes in shared teachers’ schedules. 

 

Mr. O’Connell also suggested that future exam weeks may include exams only and students 

would only come to school for the exam periods and be free to go home early or come late if 

they did not have an exam at that time.  Dr. Garvey and Mr. O’Connell will work on scheduling 

so as to ensure the state required amount of instructional minutes are met. 

 

Elementary Art teacher Kayla Potts and students Macallister Hayes, Violet Sweger, and Tianah 

Harrold demonstrated daily introductory activities for elementary art classes.  Macallister Hayes, 

Violet Sweger, and Tianah Harrold then sat with committee members to showcase elementary art 

activities and individual work. 

 

Lisa Krohn and Melissa Christian shared the upcoming Youth Summit that brings students from 

around the state as well as neighboring states to discuss education.  This year’s focus is on 

personalized learning.  Melissa shared the nine representatives that are going to be invited to 

represent Johnson Creek in grades 7th-12th as well as the two district chaperones.  The team will 

come to curriculum meeting in March to share out their experience and proposal. 

 

Lisa Krohn shared MS Exploratory past and present.  Where we are now and the goal is to 

provide students with the most CTE course exposures prior to HS as well as give them a voice 

and choice in pathways of interest.  

 



The next meeting will be February 8, 2017.  It will be held in the District Board Room at 7:15 

a.m. and focus on MS Exploratory Pathway with a student showcase of two course selections 

from Quarter 2.  

 

Motion by Loeb/Siewert to adjourn.  Motion carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Michael P. Garvey, Ph.D. 
Superintendent 
 


